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Friday, 28th February 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

3W Ukulele Performance 
 

You are invited to watch the 3W Ukulele performance.    

Proposed event 3W Ukulele Performance  

 Taking Part 3W 

 Where  Annex Hall  

 When Monday, 31st March 
2:30pm – 3:00pm  

Additional 
information  

Your child will be taking part in a performance to showcase their learning 
from the recent weekly music lessons by Kingston Music Services.  
 
You are welcome to take your child home after the performance. Once the 
events are finished, the children will return to their classrooms and parents 
are able to collect from the classroom door. Children attending after school 
clubs will attend as usual and will be supervised in the classroom until the 
end of the school day.   
 
We ask that you collect any siblings at the usual time so to minimise 
disruption across the school.  
 

Action required Please arrive at the Annex Hall 10 minutes before the performance is due to 
start and wait on the ramp leading to the Annex Hall.    

 
The children are rehearsing hard and looking forward to sharing their performance skills with you.  
We do hope you can join us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Williams  
3W Class Teacher 
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